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Dear Parents and Carers, 
 

The children have had a very busy few weeks recently! The Reception children are off on their first school trip 

tomorrow, Year 2 children are completing their SATs and Year 1 has been with their swimming lessons. 

We also had a fantastic Party night last Friday and FOBSA are now busy planning our summer fair. All help very gladly 

received. I would like to thank everyone involved for their dedication to raising funds for our children. 

Enjoy your half term break, when it comes! 

 

Kind regards 

Miss K Aldred 

 

 

 

Miss K Aldred  

Headteacher 

Attendance 

Our whole school attendance for the year to date is 96.52% 

meaning we are slightly above our target of 96%. 

Please also note; due to the short length of this half term you 

will not receive an attendance certificate for your child, before 

the half term holiday next week.  Any children, whose 

attendance is a cause for concern this term, will be contacted 

directly.  

 

You will receive your child’s final attendance certificate, for 

the full academic year in July. 

Dates for your Diaries  

 

17/5 Year R visit to Woolley Firs 

27/5 Half Term 

3/6      Inset day 

4/6    School reopens at 08.45am 

12/6 Year 2 visit to Winchester Science Centre 

21/6 Year 1 visit to Bockett’s Farm 

5/7     Annual reports to parents 

8/7     Open afternoon 3.15-5.30 

10/7   Family day (Sports day) (08.45-3.00pm) 

22/7   Year 2 Leavers Disco 

24/7   Final Assembly 09.15am 

      School closes at 2.00pm  

 

 

 

 

RHS Wisley Budding Gardeners 

 

Next Friday I will be taking four Year 2 representatives to 

RHS Wisley to enter their ‘Budding Gardener’ competition. This 

year we are creating a Scarecrow garden around a Sunflower 

theme. 

Keep an eye on the school Facebook and twitter pages for 

further updates. 

 

Reading Champions 

 

It was a real pleasure to accompany our ‘Reading Champions’ to 

Barnes Literature Festival last Sunday They were a credit to 

our school. Thanks also to HEART who supported this terms 

trip. I am on the lookout for next terms ‘champions’ and will 

announce what this is shortly! 

 

 

 

Parent Questionnaire 

 

Paper copies of our annual parent questionnaire will be sent 

home via book bags on Friday. 

I would appreciate you taking the time to complete one and 

returning it to the box in the main school reception area. 

 

We work hard to offer your children the best possible 

education we can and value your feedback on areas you feel 

are working well and areas you feel could be improved.  

All feedback is warmly welcomed. 


